All,

Just a reminder, our C13 Task Force will teleconference on Oct 26th beginning at 10:00 AM (CDT).  The call in number is 1-203-566-9097.  Attached is a table comparing operating condition for three labs running the latest test procedure (I hope)

  This data comparison indicates to me that there is some work to be done!

Further to my note of 10.14.04, Jeff Clark has indicated that the procedure will be in an updated form on the TMC web site by the time of our teleconference.

It should also be noted that Stacy Bond will chair this meeting.  A family emergency will place me in the role of sitting with two grandchildren on the 26th.  For this reason I am asking Abdul Cassim to send the test results from the PE and SwRI tests to the above mailing list as I will be unavailable to forward the information.

Best regards,

Thomas M. Franklin
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